
AG Announcements – 12/08/14 

 

8
th

 Grade Class Meeting This Tuesday at noon in Rosa’s room.  Lunch will be provided  

 

Seniors: Remember Class of 2015 sweatshirts are being ordered before the holiday break and your order forms 

and money are due by the 17th of December to the office. Also your senior page is also due on the 17th to 

Svetlana. The green computer lab will be open for you at lunch on Wednesday and after school on Thursday to 

work on your Senior pages.  

 

Cultural Exchange Opportunity: This year Steller is participating in a cultural exchange program with Nelson 

Island School in Toksook Bay. Five students, along with Leigh Anne, will be chosen to be cultural 

ambassadors and will spend a week traveling to Toksook and a week hosting students from that school. These 

students will complete pre-travel activities, travel from March 17th-24th, and then host students from the 

school when they travel to Anchorage during the first week in May. Any student can apply to this program and 

there will be an informational meeting on Wednesday at lunch right at 11:45 in Leigh Anne's room. 

Applications are due on January 6th to Leigh Anne. Please come by and ask Leigh Anne for more information. 

 

 

There will be a Lounge committee meeting on Tuesday during lunch in the Seminar Room. If you want to join 

the lounge committee, please talk to Haleigh Brannon or Emily Garlock and come to the meeting. This we will 

be continuing the work from last year's committee and buying more furniture with grant money from the state. 

 

 

Knitting Club, last meeting before the break.  Come by to get ideas on projects to work on over the break!  

Club meets at noon on Wednesday in Jen’s room. 

 

Krav Maga participants please remember that there is a parent and student demonstration night this wednesday 

at 5 o'clock. Please make every effort to be there if you have any questions or concerns about the intensive. The 

instructors will be putting on a quick demonstration and answering any questions that you may have.  

 

Steller Model United Nations is looking for delegates for this year’s Alaska Model United Nations. If you are a 

high school student interested in international politics and are looking to practice your debating skills, this is 

the opportunity for you. Come to the introductory meeting this Wednesday at noon in Ken’s room. You will 

get all the participant information there and your questions answered as well. See you there! 

 
 
 

 

 

 


